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CORRECTION TO SUBMISSION 

 
 

 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 
At the public hearing on 22 April 2013, Ai Group requested and was granted the ability to make a 
minor correction to its submission on the above Bill. 
 
On page 14, the words “responsible for the cost of the accommodation” were replaced with 
“responsible for providing the accommodation”. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Stephen Smith 
Director - National Workplace Relations 
Australian Industry Group 


